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Dear Parent/Carer,  

  

We continue to look forward to welcoming your child to Braidhurst High School in August 
2022.    

  

A vital part of the transition process is the two day visit and parental information meeting.  
Please find the details outlined below:  

  

▪ Parental Meeting Tuesday the 17th of May.  The meeting will begin at 7pm.  Here you 
will have the opportunity to meet members of the Senior Leadership Team and Pupil 
Support Teachers.  From 6pm representatives of MIYO Apparel, uniform suppliers, 
will be on hand to discuss uniform, carry out a measurement service and allow you 
to pre-order your child’s uniform.  They will also have some limited stock available 
for sale on the night.    

▪ Wednesday the 18th of May and Thursday the 19th of May – pupils should arrive at 
school on time for an 8.55am start. It is advised that pupils don’t arrive earlier than 
8.40am. The school day will end at 2.55pm.  

▪ On both mornings P7 pupils should make their own way to Braidhurst High School, 
entering via the front door.  Staff will be on hand to guide pupils.   

▪ Each class will have S1 guides.  The guides will be responsible for making sure all 
P7 pupils are escorted to and from each class.  

▪ Pupils must attend each day in their school uniform.  It is also important that they 
bring their PE kit as they will be timetabled for a Physical Education lesson over the 
course of the two days.  

▪ Every P7 pupil will be provided with a free lunch from the canteen on both days.  
However, pupils may choose to bring a packed lunch with them.  

▪ At the end of the day pupils can be collected at the pupil gate exit.  

  
 



                                                              

 
 
If you would like any other information regarding the transition to Braidhurst High School, 
please don’t hesitate to get in touch.     
  

 

Yours Sincerely, 

 
 

Ms J. Kerr  
Depute Head Teacher  
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  


